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Kia or-,
LGOIMA Request: 2022-38
Thank you for your email request of 9 June 2022 to the Carterton District Council requesting the
following information:
“Does the council collect data on nitrate levels in our drinking water and if so, could you
please provide me with data over the past year if this is easily accessed.”
We do have information that was released under LGOIMA back in October 2021 which is publicly
available in our website here: https://cdc.govt.nz/wp-content/uploads/2021/11/2021-100-
LGOIMA-response.pdf you may wish to view.
Also, the regional council samples the bores quarterly refer to: https://graphs.gw.govt.nz/?
siteName=S26/0824&dataSource=Nitrate%20Nitrogen

We’'re happy to assist if there is additional information you are requesting.

Nga mihi
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Sent: Thursday, 9 June 2022 4:36 pm

To: Council Info Mailbox <info@cdc.govt.nz>

Subject: Carterton Council message #3428 for Contact CDC

You have a new website form submission:

1. Your Name

2. Email Address
I
3. Phone Number
4. Your message:
Does the council collect data on nitrate levels in our drinking water and if so, could you
please provide me with data over the past year if this is easily accessed.
5. Prove you're a human! 1+1 =
Two

This message was sent from https://cdc.govt.nz.








